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    What blessings the Lord has bestowed upon us since we have been here on the mission field of Peru, South America.  As you know, we are in language school as well as learning about the ministry of church planting.  We have had wonderful opportunities to serve in the different ministries and are desiring to learn great things to help us do the work in Argentina God has called us to do.  

 

    Within the last week a new church, Faith Baptist Church, has been started here in the city of Arequipa.  As it is just beginning from stage one, Mindy and I have the opportunity to help and learn things with hands-on experience.  Our goals are to be able to help the church grow, win people to the Lord and train them up in the Lord, and learn things that will help us begin when we arrive in Argentina.  

 

    Language school has been quite a chore for us.  We were blessed to know a little before arriving, but every day we learn more and more in class as well as outside of class.  Our prayer is to learn the language well enough to preach, teach, train and help others come to the Lord.  The burden the Lord has placed on my heart is heavy to take the Gospel and spread it around the entire country of Argentina.  

 

    We would like to make you aware of a couple opportunities that are available for your youth group. The first is the National Youth Congress that will take place on July 30 - August 4.  Not only will your youth group get to hear great messages at a youth conference, but they will also learn about missions and get a deeper burden for souls.  The other opportunity is the Baptist College for World Evangelism.  This is the program I had the privilege to go through while attending college.  The program is a six-month trip for seniors in high school and college age students serious about serving the Lord.  The program is accredited by most Christian colleges and a great opportunity to learn about mission work while on the mission field.  While here the students will learn the language, culture adaptation, deputation, church-planting, training nationals and much more about missions.  Both of the programs have already been in existence and proven to be great tools to learn more about God's work.  A VHS or CD has been prepared for anyone interested in this program.  If you would like to receive a copy, please let us know and we will be glad to send you one.  For more information about either of these opportunities, please email me at bush@mwbm.org  
 

    We want to thank the Lord for all of you who have a part in our being here.  Your prayer, love and financial help are very much appreciated and the Lord is blessing in special ways because of it.  Only the future holds what the Lord is going to do in our lives because of your sacrificial giving.  
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Jeff, Mindy and Lydia  Bush, Missionaries to Argentina
Macedonia World Baptist Missions  www.mwbm.org
Phone - 011-51-54-42-5544
Cell Phone - 011-51-54-31-4807
Email - bush@mwbm.org
Web page - www.mwbm.org/~bush
